
Notice of Public Hearing:
By resolution of the Town 
of Glen Planning Board, a 
public hearing will be held re-
garding the application of the 
Pilot Travel Center site devel-
opment plan located at 164 
Riverside Drive, Fultonville, 
NY 12072. Hearing to be held 
Monday, June 28, 2021 at 
6:30pm. Members of the pub-
lic are encouraged to attend; 
information on the project can 
be found on the town web-
site. Meeting to be held at 
the Town of Glen Town Hall, 
7 Erie Street, Fultonville, New 
York 12072.
Regards,
Sandra Hemstreet
Secretary


